
 
 
               Reclamation District No. 1600 

P.O. Box 655 
Woodland, CA  95776 

  
 

 
March 31, 2022 
 
Subject:  Information Following Levee Encroachment Meeting on March 21, 2022 
 
Dear Landowner, 
 
 Reclamation District No. 1600 held a joint meeting with Reclamation District No. 537 on 
March 21, 2022.  At that meeting, staff from the Central Valley Flood Protection Board spoke in 
general about encroachments by private landowners onto the levees along the Sacramento 
River and the Yolo Bypass.   
 
 The Central Valley Flood Protection Board has the responsibility of regulating 
encroachments that may affect the federal flood control system built by the Army Corps of 
Engineers and maintained by the local maintaining authorities like Reclamation District No. 
1600.  The Central Valley Flood Protection Board is in the process of identifying encroachments 
within Reclamation District 1600.   Once the encroachments are identified, you may be 
contacted by the District’s engineers, MBK Engineers.  There is no action for you to take at this 
time. 
  
 The purpose of this letter is to provide information to you.  Enclosed are three 
brochures prepared by the Central Valley Flood Protection Board that explain the processes 
regarding levee encroachments. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Tina Anderson, MBK Engineers, 916.943.5222 
or Kyle Lang, District Manager, 916.716.3703. 
 

Additional meetings will be planned once we have more information.   If you send me 
your email address, we can contact you by email.   

 
Sincerely, 

 

      
Michele Clark, Board President 
mclark@theyololandtrust.org 

mailto:mclark@theyololandtrust.org

